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GLEN ROCK WILL HAVE SHOW 
 
At the meeting of the Glen Rock Poultry, Pigeon and Pet Stock Association, 
which was held last evening at the home of Mr. H. N. Bennett, in Harristown 
Road, the organization determined to give a “show” in Smith-Singer Hall on 
December 4th, 5th and 6th. The members expect to have at least three 
hundred entries. Poultry, pigeons and pet stock of all kinds will be eligible to 
compete for prizes in the many classes. The Premium Committee, Messrs. 
George Ruckstuhl, William Van den Mass, of Midland Park, and C. E. 
Phillips, will begin at once to arrange for the competitions and prizes. The 
premium list will be announced as soon as practicable, and the members of 
the club will work hard from now until December to make Glen Rock’s first 
“show” a great success. All folks who are interested in poultry, or pigeons, 
or pet stock of any kind, should get into touch with the Club and help in its 
work. 
	


